
2023-2024 Second Grade Supply List 

Dear Families. 
.... 

Welcome to 2nd grade! We know that you will be having an exciting summer and hope that you 

will enjoy every moment. The 2nd grade teachers at Fort Washington are looking forward to 

having your students in class next year. 

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this 

upcoming year, we are seeking voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize 

throughout the year. 

Recommended individual student supplies: 

• 1 - 2 zipper pouches for supplies (mesh or plastic so supplies are visible)
• Markers, colored pencils. and crayons

• 4 glues sticks
• 3 Twelve packs of sharpened pencils
• Extra erasers (white erasers work best)

• Multi-color set of 4 highlighter pack (yellow, green, orange, pink colors)
• 2 dry erase markers and an eraser

• Scissors

• Pencil sharpener with lid

• Headphones (not expensive - to stay in the classroom until the end of the year)

We also have •community Needs" which are utilized by all our students, which we would greatly 

appreciate too: 

• Kleenex
• Hand Sanitizer
• Hand soap
• Wipes
• Fine and ultra-fine Sharpie pens
• Expo Markers

Thank you in advance for your support. Your voluntary donations allow us to provide your 

children with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any 

questions of concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

The Fort Washington Second Grade Teachers 




